
Sayyid Al-Hakeem congratulates Iraqi Youth League on its emergence, calls to
integrate generations

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, congratulated the Iraqi Youth League on

its emergence, expressing his support for any formations concerned with youth at the political,

social, and economic levels.

His Eminence reiterated that the youth group represents the largest segment of Iraqi society on

5/5/2022, and the importance of visions and programs to note the nature of this group, its

interests,  and  ways  to  activate  it.  H.E.  also  stressed  the  need  for  integration  with

experienced people and benefiting from their experiences.

His Eminence indicated that Al-Hikma is one of the first political forces that embraced the

importance of the youth group and worked to empower them and develop their capabilities, adding

that investing in youth is a long-term investment that needs activation and rooting.


